
REMINDER: 
City Hall mails out monthly WATER BILLS on the LAST

DAY of every month! Unfortunately, they are NOT
arriving in your mailbox on time due to the current

issues with USPS!  

This is not 
our local USPS Office or City Hall’s fault as the mail
leaves Burlington Junction then it travels to many

cities before it gets to Kansas City to be sorted then
returned back to Burlington Junction. 

However, Burlington Junction is NOT the only city

having issues with USPS. Please call City Hall @ 660-
725-4514 Monday - Friday 8:30 am to 12:00 PM. 

If you don't get your Water Bill on time.

Citizens of Burlington Junction 


